
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 9th September 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to a new school year. It is           

wonderful to see everyone again back in shining 

shoes and new uniform. All classes have made a 

super start but a special mention has to be made 

of our new Reception children who are settling in 

brilliantly. 

 

Our newly established ‘Brereton Bears’ wrap 

around care is now up and running. If you ever 

need breakfast club it runs from 7.45am -8.45am 

or after school club which runs from 3.20pm-6pm 

in School House. Charges are £5 for breakfast 

club and £10 for after school with a 10% discount 

for siblings. The club is run by Mrs Edwards. We 

are currently recruiting for more staff, if anyone 

is interested please contact the school office or 

speak to Mrs   Edwards. 

 

Thanks to Brereton Bears we are also able to    

offer emergency care if you are running late: if 

you know that you will be any later than 3.30pm 

please contact school and we can arrange for your 

child to attend Brereton Bears until you can      

collect them. Here they will be supervised and 

happy until you arrive. The cost of an emergency 

session will be £5. If you cannot collect until     

after 5pm then a charge of £10 will apply. 

 

Snacks 

We ask that you help us to promote healthy eating 

by only sending in a piece of fruit or dried fruit 

for playtime snacks. Hot snacks are available from 

the kitchen if your child is really hungry at      

playtime.  

 

Can I please remind everyone that the children’s 

lockers are only able to hold a PE kit, a lunch box 

and a book bag. Already several children are 

bringing in large rucksacks which mean that the 

lockers cannot close safely. 

 

After school sports clubs 

Our sports clubs have already started. Please   

contact the office to sign up for any clubs. Please 

try to encourage your child to join at least one 

club over the course of the school year. We are 

trying to provide a range of clubs to cater for all          

interests. As our new Sports Coach, Mr Jones, will 

be with us every day from 12 we are also providing 

sports activities for the children every lunch time. 

It really is essential that your child has their PE 

kit in school. 

  

  

  

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate our  

new wrap around care. 

The logo for the club was designed by 

Sammy Mathers.  

Congratulations Sammy on a bright and 

colourful design.  

This week has seen the children enjoying 

board games,  craft activities, cricket, 

games on the Wii and an outdoor picnic in 

the sunshine. 

Thank you to all of the staff who have 

worked incredibly hard to get the club up 

and running for the start of term. 

Day Club Staff 

Monday Hi Fives Mr Jones 

Tuesday Football Mr Jones/Mr 

McAulay 

Wednesday Tag Rugby Mr Jones/Mr 

Stanway 

Thursday Running  Mr Jones/Mrs 

Saunders 

Friday Dodgeball Mr Jones 


